
Out of the ordinary 
news

The road to Laval’s first,
all-electric bus line
On August 15, we introduced Québec’s first-ever  
battery-electric bus with a range of 250 km.  
The vehicle will be used for testing and validation 
ahead of the 2020 entry into service of the first line  
in the province to consist entirely of overnight-charge  
battery-electric buses. 
Learn all about our electric bus!
stlaval.ca/electricbus
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GOOD TO KNOW

Join the 
movement 
for just $1 
On Friday, September 20, the fare for all 
STL buses will be $1. Plus, every extra trip 
taken will go toward tree planting in 
Laval. You can leave your car at home, 
and do two good deeds in one! So how 
about it: are you on board?

stlaval.ca/promo

NETWORK NEWS

We want to 
hear from you!
The deadline to complete our user 
satisfaction survey is September 12.
This is your chance to express your opinion 
and help us provide the best service we can. 
And by completing the questionnaire, you’ll 
be in to win one year’s worth of free public 
transit!

To complete the survey, visit 
stlaval.ca/1year 

OUR TEAM

Festivals, festivals 
and more festivals

Make summer last with all the great events 
coming up in Laval. Enjoy the fun and choose 
our free shuttle service to get to and from 
your favourite ones.
On the agenda in the next few weeks: 
La Fête de la famille, September 1.

stlaval.ca/promo

The new fall 
schedule,  
more efficient 
than ever  
Effective August 24, we’re back to 
our fall schedule, which we’ve 
improved over last year’s:
—	 Lines 17, 24 and 31 – Run every 

30 minutes during off-peak 
periods 

—	 Line 925 – Service every 
20 minutes between 4 p.m.  
and 6 p.m.

—	 Shared taxis – The new T23 line 
will connect the Chomedey 
district and Le Carrefour 
terminus

—	 Line 33 – Acessible service for 
riders with reduced mobility

Questions? Call our Customer 
Contact Centre at 450 688-6520.

stlaval.ca/changes


